
 

 

Our prayers have been asked for sick parishioners & friends that they may be healed & comforted during this time: 
Martin Leonard,  Bridie Burke, Rose Hegarty, Nicole Bistricic, Bernice Burke, Linda Bistricic,  Joan Moran, Shirley Bourke, 

Annette Hyland, Catherine Leonard, Ted Sheenan, Haylie Adams-Vivanxay, Giovanna Ng, Petronilla De Leo,  
Elaine Chapman, Jim Goodge, John Prendergast, Tony Ledda 

We pray for those who have died  all those whose Anniversaries occur in the month of  October 
that they enter Joyfully into God’s Kingdom  

Felicia Ongarello, Salvatore Caputo, Fr Leo Pascoe, Colin Elliott, Emma Goodge, Ken Nettleton, Patrick Finlayson,  Maurie Roadley, 
Guido Pariocco, Mary Moran, Helen Paul, Shirley Fraser, Katherine Biskup, Marianna Sacchetta, Reg Carr, Francis Bohan, Bill Watson, 

Pat Pelly, Frank Green,  Dainne Galea, Grace Money, Doris Toohey 

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND  
MASSES SUSPENDED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
WORSHIP & PRAYER 

LIVE STREAMING OF MASS: With the suspension of  all Religious Services at this time there are a number of opportunities for you 
to Live Stream daily mass. These are: 
 St. Patrick’s Cathedral: Monday - Friday, 1:00pm, Saturday 8:00am & Sunday 11:00am, you can access these by the following 

Link https://melbournecatholic.org.au/Mass or on Channel 31, 44 on Digital TV, for Sunday Mass 
 St. Mary’s Greensborough: Mass is uploaded to all of our Websites for viewing late Saturday or Sunday., access via following 

Link http://www.pol.org.au/greensboroughnorth  or http://www.pol.org.au/diamondcreek 
 Pope Francis Prayer Intentions for October 
             The Laity’s Mission in the Church We Pray that by the virtue of baptism, the laity, especially women, may participate more 
 in areas of responsibility in the Church 
 Please look for the link on the home page of our Websites for the weekly reflection from Fr Lenin Thenamirtham. 

Sunday 18th October  2020 

                     St. Mary’s 

204 Grimshaw St., 

Greensborough, 3088 

Parish: 9435 1543 

Presbytery: 9432 2515  

Email: Greensborough@cam.org.au 

Website: www.cam.org.au/greensborough 

Secretaries: Frances Olofsson & Sharon Prosser 

Communications Officer: Denise Chang-Faux  

Mass Times 

Monday: Liturgy of the word 9.15am 

Tuesday to Friday: Mass 9.15am 

Saturday: Mass 8.30am & Vigil Mass 6.30pm 

Sunday: Mass 8.00am, 10.00am & 5.00pm 

Reconciliation Times 

Saturday: 9.00am & 5.45pm  

Parish School Principal 

Mrs. Marisa Matthys Ph: 9433 4000 or Email 

principal@smgreensborough.catholic.edu.au     

           Sacred Heart    
25 Gipson Street, 

Diamond Creek 3089 

Parish: 9401 6361 

Email: DiamondCreek@cam.org.au  

Website: www.pol.org.au/diamondcreek 

Secretary: Pat Guatta 

Mass Times 

Wednesday & Friday: Mass 9.15am 

1st & 3rd Saturday of the month: Vigil Mass at 
St. Peter’s Hurstbridge 7.15pm 

Sunday: Mass 9.00am 

Reconciliation Times 

Friday:  9.45am to 10.15am 

Parish School Principal 

Mr. Jim O’Sullivan Ph: 9438 1590 or Email 

principal@shdiamondcreek.catholic.edu.au 
      
      

 St. Thomas the Apostle 

251 Diamond Creek Road, 

Greensborough Nth 3088 

Parish: 9434 7373  

Email: greensboroughnorth@cam.org.au  

Website: www.pol.org.au/greensboroughnorth 

Secretary: Lisa Leahy  

Mass Times 

Tuesday & Thursday: Mass 9.15am 

Saturday: Vigil Mass 6.00pm 

Sunday: Mass 10.30am 

Reconciliation Times 

Saturday: 9.30am to 10.00am 

Parish School Principal 

Mr David Delaney Ph: 9434 4565 or Email 

principal@stgreensboroughnth.catholic.edu.au 

The Partnered Parishes of: 

Parish Priest: Fr. Steven Rigo     Assistant Priests: Fr. Tao Pham & Fr. Lenin Thenamirtham  

Parish Pastoral Associates: Jacinta Bright & Sr. Margaret Sapsford 



 

 

THANKSGIVING ENVELOPES & SUPPORT FOR OUR PRIESTS 
If you would like to continue to support the Parishes financially, you can drop Thanksgiving envelopes or money to support the Priests (in an 
envelope  
clearly marked )to either Parish offices or alternatively placed in the letter box beside the front door of the Presbytery  at St Thomas.  
( Not the Front Gate) Diamond Valley Deanery Refugee envelopes may be also left in the Parish Offices. 
Alternatively if you would like to change to Direct Debit or Credit Card please contact Pat or Lisa to make these arrangements. 
Thankyou to everyone who have already taken it upon themselves to continue to support our Parishes and Priests. 
We thank you all for your continued support through these trying times. 
Fr Steven, Fr Tao & Fr Lenin Lisa & Pat. 

2021 COLUMBAN ART CALENDAR 

The 2021 Columban Art Calendar is now available for purchase. 

As our Churches are still closed if you would like to purchase a Calendar you can contact Lisa  9434 7373  

greensboroughnorth@cam.org.au or Pat 9401 6361  diamondcreek@cam.org.au to reserve your Calendar. 

We only have limited stock at $10.00 each. 

 AN EXCITING OPPORTUNITY THE WONDERS OF CREATION. 

An Exciting Opportunity! WONDERS OF CREATION A Date Has Been Set and Bookings are being taken. Thursday October 15th from 

7.30pm until 9.00pm on Zoom.  

Please contact either Jacinta Bright Jacinta.bright@cam.org.au or Sr Margaret Sapsford Margaret.sapsford@cam.org.au to register, 

even if you have already expressed your interest. Jacinta will send a link via email and the rest is simple. If you want to have a practice 

using Zoom before the day, ask Jacinta and she will be only too happy to help you. 

What’s it about? Does Scripture contradict Science? Does Science contradict Scripture?  Fr Steven with Sacred Heart parishioner, 

John O’Connor, offer you the first of a proposed series of pleasant short talks exploring the universe, its origin, galaxies, stars, 

planets, life; and us with our Big Brain and mind, able to work out our awesome cosmic pedigree, all from a Christian perspective. 

Guaranteed to keep our neurons firing! We use great visuals, with frequent pauses for questions and discussion, and think you would 

find the sessions fun and fascinating; also, especially helpful for parents, grandparents and teachers from all walks of  life, wanting to 

explain to our young, how the Two Books: Scripture and Nature, complement rather than contradict each other. The absence of 

testable evidence need not be evidence of absence! Do you realise that it was a Belgian Catholic priest who first conceived of the Big 

Bang theory?  

John was educated at St Mary’s, Thornbury; Parade College, East Melbourne; Melbourne and La Trobe Universities (BSc, Dip Ed, 

M App Sc, PhD, Melb. Univ.)  He then worked as a geologist/geophysicist with Commonwealth Bureau of Mineral Resources (now 

Geoscience Australia); EPA reports and consultancies; Environmental Science, Physics, Maths, Years 11/12 teaching, Parade College; 

27 years academic staff, PIT/ RMIT University; he is now a science communicator, e.g. Astronomy, Physics, Cosmology courses for 

Council of Adult Education, and currently for ASAV (Astronomical Society of Victoria, Diurnals), and U3A (University of the Third Age). 

  

NEW THANKSGIVING ENVELOPES SACRED HEART/ST THOMAS 

The current envelopes finish on the 25th of October. Due to people changing to  Direct Debit/Credit Card there may have been a 

change to your envelope number. Envelopes will be available for collection commencing Tuesday 27th October. Due to current 

conditions if you are able to deliver any to other Parishioner's within your area could you please let Lisa or Pat know. Your assistance 

will be greatly appreciated. 

SACRED HEART ENVELOPES WILL BE AVAILABLE ON TUESDAY 27TH OCTOBER ONLY FROM THE PARISH OFFICE . 

ST THOMAS ENVELOPES WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR COLLECTION FROM THE SCHOOL FOYER FROM TUESDAY 27TH OCTOBER. 

mailto:Jacinta.bright@cam.org.au
mailto:Margaret.sapsford@cam.org.au


 

 SACRED HEART & ST THOMAS PARISH OFFICE. 

With the introduction of Stage 4 restrictions  Pat and l will be working from home. 

We have diverted the phones to our mobiles or please send us an email. 

If you wish to leave anything for us please drop it in the letterbox at Sacred Heart or the letterbox at the 

Presbytery at  St Thomas. 

We are still here for you all  and the Message Board will continue so please send in your messages or Jokes. 

Missing seeing everyone. 

Lisa & Pat  

 

TIME TO BREAK OUT THE BEST CHINA. 

Join us for Morning Tea with Fr Steven & Jacinta Bright & parishioners & friends, over Zoom*  

every Friday from 10.00am until 11.00am,  

We will make sure the conversation flows well and if we have a big enough number we can break up into 

small groups to allow you to have quieter conversations.  

If you are interested, please contact Jacinta via the parish office on 9435 1543 or Email 

jacinta.bright@cam.org.au  

If you don’t yet know how to use Zoom you might consider asking a family member or friend to help you. 

It pretty simple once you know how.  

If you need help otherwise, please let Jacinta know and we will try to assist you. If you can use Zoom and you are happy to help others 

connect, please let Jacinta know. 

This is a way we can reach out and stay connected at the moment.  

Our morning teas have already been very successful with 25 parishioners from our 

Partnered Parishes attending the first week and another seven joined in the second week. 

The physical distancing does not keep us from making connections with others and enjoying a 

good conversation.  

It is not too late to join, Jacinta would love to hear from you. 

Contact Jacinta at: Jacinta.bright@cam.org.au 



 

 MADONNA MAGAZINE 

a gift of spiritual sustenance that lasts a whole year  

Madonna magazine, published by Jesuit Communications, has accompanied Australians in their daily prayer and spiritual growth for 

more than 120 years. With daily prayers, deep reflections, faith-focused articles and more recently online retreats – it is an ideal 

spiritual companion, particularly now when we may not be able to freely gather in person with our faith and spirituality communities. 

An annual subscription costs $53 (published quarterly) and offers prayer and spirituality resources for the whole year. 

You can find out more about Madonna, how to subscribe, purchase a gift subscription or donate a subscription on the website: 

www.madonnamagazine.com.au/article/subscriptions 

CATHOLIC MISSION CHURCH APPEAL 2020 

Today at our Parishes we are partnering with Catholic Mission through 

their annual Church Appeal. 

Thanks to your generosity, the funds raised from last year’s Church 

Appeal enabled Sister Stan Therese Mumuni to complete construction of 

the vocational training school at the Nazareth Home for God’s children. 

In accordance with local customs in parts of northern Ghana, some 

people consider children born with a disability or whose mother dies 

during their birth to be a bad omen, and place their lives at risk. The 

Nazareth Home is a haven for children who have been rescued from 

situations like this, they are given safety, nutritious food, healthcare and 

education. 

The school will help provide more opportunities for these children, as 

well as students from the local area, to access skills training which will 

help them to earn an income and provide themselves. 

The appeal this year focuses on the work of the Church in Cambodia 

which is reaching out to those who have been affected by disability, 

giving them hope and support to live a fulfilling life. 

The funds raised through the Church Appeal will contribute to vital 

community-building and faith formation projects in Cambodia and 

around the world. Your support is crucial in ensuring all of God’s people 

can have life to the full. 

I invite you to reach out and support those in need through the life-giving 

Work of the Church in Cambodia.  

A message from Bishop Kike 

“We are her for the common good; to be a more inclusive society and to bring also the joy of life everywhere… 

we look with a positive vision and, l would say, with hope and joy and happiness.” 

2020 Church Appeal 

Freecall: 1800 257 296 

Catholicmission.org.au/cambodia 

EXPLANATION OF COLLECTIONS 
In every Parish, there are two collections and two separate accounts, 

The Presbytery collection/account (1st coll.) provides the pastoral stipend and living costs of the Priest. 
The Church collection/account (2nd coll.) provides for the maintenance, office and staff expenses of the Parish. 

Personal information is collected, stored, used and disclosed by all Partner Parishes in conformity with Commonwealth & 
Victorian Legislation of 2001. 

A copy of all Parishes Privacy Policy is available to any Parishioner at the Parish Office and on our Websites. 

http://www.madonnamagazine.com.au/article/subscriptions


 

 Our Partner Parishes respectfully acknowledge the Wurundjeri people who are the traditional custodians of this land 

and we pay respect to the Elders past and present. 

Sacred Heart, St. Thomas the Apostle & St. Mary’s Parishes are all members of the Diamond Valley Deanery. 


